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WHYI-FM provides its listeners with programming and public service 
announcements that address issues of concern to our local community. Among 
the issues determined to be of most concern to the community during the 
preceding calendar quarter were:  

 
1. Arts in schools; music; films 
2. Substance abuse & treatment; addiction 
3. Support for non profits 
4. Children; programs; services; budgets; health insurance; mentoring; 

autism 
5. Abandoned animals 
6. Environmentally friendly business practices 
7. Immunizations; disease; treatment 
8. Credit & foreclosure 

 

 

Section I  
LOCAL PROGRAMMING  

Section I lists regularly-scheduled and special programs that represent the 
station's issue-responsive programming providing the most significant 
treatment of the issues listed above for the calendar quarter.  

ISSUE  PROGRAM / 
TITLE 

DESCRIPTION GUEST  DATE/ 
TIME  

DURA-
TION  



Segments I 
& II 

 
Miami 
Music 

Project 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student’s 
Corner 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Our guests explained to our 
listeners how the Miami Music 
Project got started and how it 
progressed to where it is now.  
Ms. Dufresne told us the story 
of how they recruited Mr. 
Abiram Brizuela out of his 
native Venezuela where he is a 
highly talented and award 
winning composer.  Our guests 
explained their involvement 
with Touissanint L’Overture 
Elementary School where they 
are starting an orchestra.  
They also talked about the 
ESMIA method of teaching music 
and how it enhances the 
complete child and especially 
not just musically.  Being a 
local nonprofit they gave out 
upcoming dates and times of 
their upcoming dates and times 
of their future fundraisers for 
the Miami Music Project.  
Throughout the interview we 
mentioned websites and phone 
numbers that could provide more 
information regarding the Miami 
Music Project.   
40 min 

 
Josue is an 18 year old student 
at Here’s Help for the past 
three months.  He talked about 
himself and how drugs had a 
negative impact on his life.  
20 min 

Enid 
Dufresne, 
Communicatons 
Manager 

 
Abiram 
Brizuela, 
Program 
Director 

1-5-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segments 
I, II & 

III 
 

Dan Marino 
Foundation 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Our main topic was Autism.  Ms. 
Morantes discussed how to find 
Doctors that specialize in 
diagnosing the many different 
types of autism.  She talked 
about the autism spectrum and 
just how difficult the 
differentiation process can be.  
Ms. Morantes then went on to 
explain just how treatable 
autism is among all age groups.  
She emphasized to our parents 
and their children.  She 
explained the differing options 
the foundation offered to all 
age groups.  She also talked 
about the possible medication 
that could be prescribed and 
their potential side effects.  
She further discussed that the 
Foundation has now unveiled the 
Marino Campus, a Vocational 
center to train aged out 
individuals with Autism for 
jobs in society.  In addition 
we discussed their upcoming 
Walkabout for Autism on 
Saturday, January 25th at 
SunLife Stadium from 9:00 AM 
until 1:00 PM and all the 
programs, offerings and 
festivities that will be 
available that day 

Susan 
Morantes 

Admissions 
Director and 

External 
Liaison 

 
Gary 

Stiepleman, 
CPht 

Store Manager 
Community 
Leader for 
Walgreens 

1-12-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segments 
I, II, & 

III 
 

Florida 
Juvenile 
Justice 
Board 

 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Ms. Stetler told our listeners 
her very compelling story from 
her rough childhood, to her 
being stabbed 21 times by a 
vagrant she was trying to help, 
and still surviving to become a 
very successful entrepreneur.  
She also talked about her 
passion for contributing to 
many local nonprofits that try 
to help at risk children.  She 
explained how her appointment 
to the Florida Juvenile Justice 
Board has really enabled her 
and her fellow Board members to 
identify statewide non-profits 
that are truly struggling due 
to the many budget cuts and how 
they are trying to help these 
non-profits seeks donations 
from the corporate and private 
sectors.   Our guest also 
updated the listening audience 
about some of the upcoming 
fundraisers benefitting many of 
these local non-profits.  
Throughout the interview we 
mentioned websites and phone 
numbers that could provide more 
information about the Florida 
Juvenile Justice Board and the 
organizations they serve. 

Gigi Stetler, 
Member 
Florida 
Juvenile 
Justice Board 

1-19-14 
6:00am 

60 min 

Segment I 
& II 

 
100+ 

Abandoned 
Animals of 
Everglades 

FL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student’s 
Corner 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Ms. Restucci  talked about her 
passion for saving as many 
abandoned Animals as possible.  
She described to us her and her 
Volunteer’s many missions in 
our community aimed at finding, 
catching and taking the 
abandoned animals to the Vet.  
She was also very articulate in 
explaining the laws involved 
with horse slaughtering, which 
has become a major issue in 
poor communities.   
40 min 

 
Doobie is a 17 year old student 
that has been in the program 
for the second time.  He talked 
about some of the issues he 
faced after leaving the program 
for the first time, leading to 
his relapsing. 
20 min 

Ms. Amy 
Restucci 
Founder CEO 
100+ 
Abandoned 
Animals of 
Everglades FL 

1-26-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segments 
I, II, III 

 
Parent of 
a Child 

doing hard 
time in 
Railford 
Prison 

Here’s Help 
Show 

The main reason for Ms. 
Parlavecchio-Ortis being on the 
show was to discuss her 
family’s personal struggles 
with the addiction problems of 
their Son.  Prior to the 
interview, Mrs. Parlavecchio-
Ortis met with all of the 
current students at Here’s Help 
and shared her story through an 
amazing heartfelt presenttion.  
She then came on the radio show 
and told our listeners not only 
her personal story but also 
shared the experience she had 
with our students before coming 
to the studio.  She also talked 
about how addiction affects the 
whole family and told our 
audience detailed stories about 
the struggles she and her 
husband endured throughout her 
son’s battle with addiction.  
Mrs. Parlavecchio-Ortis was 
very open and honest about her 
experiences and was an 
invaluable asset for any 
father, mother, family member 
or friend of an addict who was 
listening to the show.  

Mrs. Barbara 
Parlavecchio-
Ortis 

2-2-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segments I 
& ll 

 
Green 

Certified 
Planners 

Foundation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student’s 
Corner 

 
 
 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Mr. Casamayor explained to our 
listening audience why he 
created the organization, which 
was to make the international 
printing industry a more eco-
friendly industry.  Prior to 
the creation of Green Certified 
Planners Foundation the 
printing industry was one of 
the most ecologically damaging 
industries on the planet due to 
their using of paper from trees 
and inks from petroleum?  He 
explained how that was 
especially detrimental to the 
planets ecology.  The main 
mission of Green Certified 
Planners Foundation is to 
assist any individual and/or 
corporation in how to become 
green by using inks made from 
soy rather than petroleum 
products and paper from 
sustainable forests.  
40 min  

 
 

Lannis is a 22 year old student 
at Here’s Help for the past 5 
weeks.  He entered the program 
through the Department of 
Corrections after being 
arrested for drug charges. 
20 min 

Mr. Augusto 
Casamayor 
Founder/ CEO 

2-9-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segment I 
 

HIV, 
Diabetes 

and 
Immunizati

on 
Programs 
Walgreens 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A.L.S. 
Associatio
n 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Dr. Sami Shafiq is the Director 
of the HIV, Diabetes and 
Immunizations Programs for 
Walgreens.  Dr. Shafiq 
explained to our listening 
audience how and why Walgreens 
established these program to 
benefit our communities here in 
South Florida.  She highlighted 
and discussed the HIV home 
infusion program as well as the 
many immunizations being 
offered to underserved 
communities.  These 
immunizations include the flu 
vaccine, the shingles vaccine 
as well as a vaccine for 
pneumonia. 
30 min 

 
 

Ms. Tiffany Geiger is the 
Regional Development Manager 
for the A.L.S. Association.  
Ms. Geiger gave us a brief 
history of the A.L.S. 
Association and the how and why 
of its creation.  She explained 
how ALS, commonly known as Lou 
Gehrig’s disease, is a 
neuromuscular disease and that 
there is no known cure.   
30 min 

Dr. Sami 
Shafiq 
Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Tiffany 
Geiger 

Regional 
Development 

Manager 
 

2-16-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segment I 
and II 

 
Florida  
Home 

School 
Help 

 
Zoo Miami 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Segment 
III 

Miami Film 
Festival 

Here’s Help 
Show 

We discussed the logistics as 
well as the itinerary of the 
graduation.  Ms. Rodriquez 
explained the aspects and 
intricacies of career 
orientation, block scheduling 
and how the diploma received is 
exactly the same as a regular 
high school diploma.  She 
further discussed the arts and 
musical classes that can be 
offered via home schooling.   
She also differentiated between 
electives and stressed 
awareness of hslda.org.  Ms. 
Vega made the listening 
audience aware of not just Zoo 
Miami’s involvement with the 
graduation but also the many 
other event and animals 
currently being showcased at 
Zoo Miami. 
40 min 

 
Aileen Ochoa is the Community 
Outreach Coordinator for the 
Miami Film Festival.  Ms. Ochoa 
gave us a brief history of the 
Miami Film Festival and the how 
and why of it’s creation.  She 
gave our listening audience the 
upcoming schedules and 
locations of the showcased 
movies.  She also talked about 
their upcoming fundraisers 
throughout the year as well as 
all the local sponsors that 
make the Miami Film Festival 
happen.  
20 min 

Grace 
Rodriquez 
Founder 

 
Diana Vega 
Zoo Miami 
Group Sales 
manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Aileen ochoa 
Community 
Outreach 
Doordinator 

2-23-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segment I 
and II 

 
Diabetes 
Research 
Institute 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student’s 
Corner 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Our guest gave us the history 
of the Diabetes Research 
Institute and talked about the 
many programs offered to the 
citizens of South Florida.  She 
was very forthcoming regarding 
her and her young daughter’s 
personal trials and 
tribulations in dealing with a 
Diabetes diagnosis at such a 
young age.  Her situation 
really showcased how the 
disease is sometimes looked 
upon as not a deadly as it 
really is.  Ms. Lamosa also 
explained to our listeners the 
difference between Type l and 
Type II Diabetes and how to 
identify it in young children.  
She also made us aware of the 
many free services provided by 
the Diabetes Research 
Institute. 
40 min  

 
Michael is a 20 year old 
student at Here’s Help for the 
past six weeks.  He gave his 
personal testimonial of his 
life and his drug usage.  
20 min 

Ariana Lamosa 
Parent 

Advocate 

3-2-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segments l 
& 
ll 
 

Mother of 
a Son who 

is 
incarcerat

ed for 
drugs and 

other 
related 
crimes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Segment 
lll 
 

PRING 
Real 

Estate 
Consultant 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Our guest has appeared for the 
second time on the Here’s Help 
show to talk about her 
experience as a mother of a 
child that has had an extensive 
criminal past and received a 
prison sentence of 30 years for 
various but hardcore crimes.  
She talked about how drugs and 
her Son’s peer group had a 
negative impact on his life and 
the lack of mental health help 
at the time he, in retrospect, 
was in such need of.  She talks 
about spending much of her time 
and efforts in trying to get a 
reduced sentence for him, since 
he has spent close to the last 
20 years locked up in the 
Florida State Prison system.  
40 min 

 
 

Due to the many emails we 
received about doing a show 
regarding informing the public 
about the real estate issues of 
short sales vs. foreclosures, 
bubbles and skyrocketing prices 
and as a public service Mr. 
Mani explained to our listening 
audience in great detail about 
the mentioned issues and how to 
avoid getting your credit 
ruined by a foreclosure.  He 
provided great information to 
our listeners on how to 
potentially avoid the same 
situation many of our listeners 
were put in when the real 
estate bubble popped back in 
2007. 
20 min 

Barbara 
Parlavecchio-
Ortis 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Zach Mani 
Real Estate 
Consultant 
PRING 

3-9-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segments l 
and ll 

 
Pack 

Events, 
Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Horticultu
ral 
Program at 
Here’s 
Help, Inc. 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Our guests explained to our 
listening audience just how the 
App created by Pack Events can 
help many local non-profits 
better engage with their 
prospective sponsors and 
clients regarding any and all 
of their upcoming fundraisers.  
They explained jus how the App 
works, what it does and how 
they came up with the idea. 
40 min   

 
Ben Thatcher is the 
Horticultural Instructor at 
Here’s Help.  Mr. Thatcher 
talked in detail of just how 
Horticulture is used as an 
adjunct therapy in drug 
addiction therapy at Here’s 
Help, Inc.  He provided our 
listeners not just a view of 
our program here but also gave 
many tips related to planting 
and maintaining an herb and/or 
vegetable garden here in South 
Florida.  He discussed how 
horticulture has for years been 
seen as therapeutic to many 
individuals but how it was 
recently incorporated into 
curriculum at many treatment 
centers in the United States.  
20 min  

Matt Lally 
Founder/CEO 

 
Stariff El 
Ghamrawy 
Marketing 
Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ben Thatcher 
Horticultural 
Instructor 

 
 

3-16-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segment l 
& ll 

 
Boys and 
Girls 

Clubs of 
Broward 
County 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Student’s 
Corner 

 Our guest gave us the history 
of the Boys and Girls Clubs of 
Broward and talked about the 
many programs offered to the 
boys and girls of Broward 
County.  He gave our listening 
audience information regarding 
their upcoming fundraiser on 
Saturday, April 12th at the 
Signature Grand in Davie.  Mr. 
Maharaj also discussed the 
major accomplishments and the 
many success stories achieved 
by the non-profit organization.  
He also talked about the many 
sponsors, individuals and 
corporation that have made the 
Boys and Girls Clubs of Broward 
County a complete success for 
the last 50 years. 
40 min 

 
Mario is a 21 year old former 
student at Here’s Help who is 
currently employed at the 
program.  He wrote a wonderful 
essay about his treatment at 
the program which was read 
aloud and discussed his 
experience at length for our 
listening audience. 
20 min 

Dayanand 
Maharaj 
Club 

Operations 
Director 

3-23-14 
6:00am 

60 min 



Segments l 
& ll 

 
The Dan 
Marino 

Foundation 
and the 
Marino 
Campus 

Here’s Help 
Show 

Ms. Morantes discussed how to 
find Doctors that specialize in 
diagnosing the many different 
types of autism.  She talked 
about autism spectrum and just 
how difficult the 
differentiation process can be.  
Mr. Morantes then went on to 
explain just how treatable 
autism is among all age groups.  
She emphasized to our listening 
audience that once autism is 
diagnosed there are many ways 
that the Dan Marino Foundation 
can assist these parents and 
their children.  She explained 
the differing options the 
foundation offered to all age 
groups.  She also talked about 
the possible medications that 
could be prescribed and their 
potential side effects. 
40 min 
 
Dr. Kristina Ledo discussed 
that the Foundation has now 
unveiled the Marino Campus, a 
Vocational center to train Aged 
out individuals’ with Autism 
for jobs in society.  In 
addition we discussed their 
upcoming Summer Discovery Camp 
from June 9th through August 8th. 
 
Ms. Chisiak talked about the 
Dolphin Football Cookie 
Fundraiser that Panera Bread 
was sponsoring the April 1st 
through April 7th at all Broward 
and Palm Beach County Panera 
stores with $1.00 from each 
cookie going directly to the 
Dan Marino Foundation. 

Susan 
Morantes 
Admissions 
Director and 
External 
Liaison 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. 
KristinaLedo 
The Dan 
Marino 
Foundation 
and the 
Marino Campus 

 
 
 

Dena Chislak 
Director of 
Marketing 
Panera Bread 

3-30-14 
6:00am 

60 min 

 

Section III  
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Section III lists public service announcements that the station broadcast 
during the preceding calendar quarter that address community issues.  

ISSUE  ORGANIZATION OR TITLE DURATION  RUNS  



ISSUE  ORGANIZATION OR TITLE DURATION  RUNS  

Lupus ALLIANCE FOR LUPUS RESEARCH  000:15 022  

Cystic Fibrosis Cystic Fibrosis Foundation  000:15 022  

Cystic Fibrosis Cystic Fibrosis Foundation  000:16 003  

Autism Dan Marino Foundation  000:16 031  

Health Care HEALTHCARE.GOV  000:14 046  

Health Care HEALTHCARE.GOV  000:15 045  

Health Care HEALTHCARE.GOV  000:16 045  

Children KIDS IN DISTRESS  000:16 026  

Birth defects March of Dimes  000:15 003  

Celebration MIAMI BEACH GAY PRIDE  000:06 001  

Children Miami Children's Hospital  000:16 018  

Education TEACHERS ROCK FOUNDATION  000:14 015  

education TEACHERS ROCK FOUNDATION  000:15 010  

Addiction  Here's Help  020:56 001  

AUTISM AWARENESS  Here's Help  038:56 001  

Awareness  Here's Help  025:00 001  

Awareness  Here's Help  034:33 001  

MILITARY AND VETERANS  Show Your Stripes  000:29 053  

MILITARY AND VETERANS  Show Your Stripes  000:30 204  

MILITARY AND VETERANS  Show Your Stripes  000:31 028  

PSA  Show Your Stripes  000:30 041  

 


